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 The purpose of this amendment is to change the ERP of the 
requested facility from 30 watts to 5 watts. This will ensure that the 
predicted 60 dbu contour of the proposed auxiliary facility will not 
extend the 60 dbu contour of the licensed facility. A map showing both 
the licensed 60 dbu contour and the proposed new (5-watt ERP) 60 dbu 
contour are shown below. The contours are in green. 

 

 Even with reduced ERP, the auxiliary facility will still cover 
virtually all of the city limits of Lamar, Colorado with a 60 dbu signal. 

 



 


